
HB1171   OPPOSE 

I am a former Democrat who was steadfastly pro-choice.  Within the last couple of years however, it 

seems to me that there really does seem to be a movement to destroy humanity.  Actually, not just 

humanity but our Constitution and our country.  I never saw this before, but now my eyes are wide 

open. 

Nowhere in the Constitution does it say that we have the inalienable right to take innocent life.  You all 

took an oath to uphold it and must abide by it.  Please oppose HB1171. 

 

Peggy Williams 

Severna Park, MD 

 


